August 15, 2015 Notice of Potential Quorum

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Town of Long Lake Clean-up Days

Friday, August 14, 2015 from noon to 4:00 p.m.
Saturday, August 15, 2015 from 8:00 a.m. to noon
at the Long Lake Town Hall

N1584 County Road MD, Sarona, WI 54870

This is notice that members of and possibly a quorum of members of the Long Lake Town Board may be
in attendance at a Community Event to be held at the Long Lake Town Hall on Friday, August 14, 2015

from noon to 4:00 p.m. and Saturday, August 15, 2015 from 8:00 a.m. to noon.

The Board will take no action at this event. The attendance of the Board will be to assist with the clean-
up operation.

Mick Givens, Clerk

Posted 7-20-15



